
  
  

Date: November   16,   2020   
  

Mirroring   national   trends,   Orange   County   is   now   seeing   an   increase   in   the   number   
of   lab-confirmed   COVID-19   cases.    Health   officials   have   announced   that   Orange   
County   has   fallen   back   into   the   state’s   most   restrictive   “purple   tier”.   
  

We   will   remain   vigilant   with   all   health   and   safety   measures   and   this   will   not   change   
the   in-person   and   virtual   instructional   programs   currently   offered   by   the   Fullerton   
School   District   and   your   child’s   school.    The   current   program   options   of   5-day   
in-person,   Hybrid   in-person,   MyFSD   Academy,   and   virtual   instruction   will   continue   
even   though   we   are   in   the   “purple   tier”.   
  

State   guidelines   say   that   if   a   county   falls   back   into   the   “purple   tier”   from   a   less   
restrictive   tier,   schools   that   have   already   resumed   in-person   instruction   can,   in   
fact,   stay   open   with   the   necessary   precautions.     
  

We   would   like   to   remind   everyone   of   Fullerton   School   District’s   COVID-19   health  
and   safety   guidelines   that   can   be   found   on   the   Fullerton   School   District   website   at   
www.fullertonsd.org    under   COVID-19   Updates   and   Guidelines.     
  

Sincerely,   
  
  

Dr.   Bob   Pletka   
Superintendent,   Fullerton   School   District   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

http://www.fullertonsd.org/

